S.

Enclosure.
28th November, 1894.

Sir,
I have to send herewith, for your information and guidance, &
copy of a letter which I have this day addressed to Messrs Deulofeu

Hijo y Ca, refipecting the survey required in the case of the steam

tug "NARCISWO DEULOFEU".

In the event of your undertaking the survey in question,
yvou should of course be assisted as regards the machinery by a
competent Marine Engineer.
I am,; Sir,

Your obedient Servant,

Secretary.

J.K.Turley Esq.

New Orleans.
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